MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING KIRKSVILLE WATER ASSOCIATION SEPTEMBER 16, 2021

The Annual Membership meeting of the Kirksville Water Association was held Thursday, September 16, 2021 at 6 p.m. behind the Kirksville Community Center. Due to the Covid-19 pandemic the board chose to respect all CDC guidelines in order to have the safest possible environment for board members, employees and customers.

Commissioners present included: Wayne Long

Alfred Winkler

Randal Webb

Bobby Powell

Armon Sanders

Others present: Mike Agee, Aaron Owens, Jud Patterson, Joanna Taylor, Barbara Moberly, Mary Bord, Leah Rickman, and Tina Mitchell and over 100 members of the Association.

Due to the Covid restrictions, we only allowed voting to take place. The seat of Alfred Winkler is up for election. There are six candidates in total: Billy Foster, Linda Howard, Mike Moore, Debbie Vescio and Alfred Winkler. Voting started at 6:00 p.m. and members could only vote one time for up to two candidates. Social distancing at least 6 ft apart and masks worn at all times were required of everyone present. Pens were given out to every customer to show appreciation.

At 8:00 p.m. the ballot boxes were closed and taken to tally the votes. At 8:15 p.m. Jud Patterson announced the results. With the highest number of votes, Alfred Winkler with 96 votes was elected and will continue to reside on the Board of the Kirksville Water Association.

Respectfully Submitted:

Joanna Taylor, Stenographer

Randal Webb, Secretary